
8th Sunday in Ordinary Time

What Christ Calls Us To.
Jesus said to his disciples: "Why do you observe the
splinter in your brother's/sister's eye and never notice
the plank in your own?" What a powerful statement that
is to help us change in our relationships of marriage,
family, and faith community, if we are to make a real
difference in our world. Negative criticisms so easily
become a way of life in marriage and family life.
Generally, these are about relatively unimportant things
and we make mountains out of mole hills. The plank in
our own eye is what blocks us from seeing the goodness
in one another and acknowledging that goodness as our
way of life. Criticism leads to unhappiness, coldness and
distance in our family life. Praise and thanksgiving lead
to joy and happiness and peace. That same is true in our
life with one another in our parish community. That is
what Christ calls us to. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

COVID 19. Thank You!
This week has seen a relaxation in the Government
regulations and a move towards guidelines and personal
responsibility. This is very welcome, it has indeed been a
long two years. Away back on St Patrick’s Day 2020 we
could not in our wildest dreams have seen what lay ahead.
This time has brought out so much goodness and care in our
parishes as we sought to keep Church and Community life
as normal as possible. 

We are so grateful for your help and support especially
that of families dealing with sickness and bereavement. We
especially thank you for your patience and the practical
hard work of so many. Our parishes have much to be
thankful for and we look forward to better days.

Onwards and Upwards!
Fr. Dermott. Fr. Eamonn.

Greenlough Mass Schedule: 28th February - 6th March 

Monday 28th February: 9.30am - Please Note Time
Pupils from Greenlough Primary School will join us at

Mass. Everyone Welcome.

Tuesday 1st March: 9.00am

Ash Wednesday 2nd March
9.00am & 7.30pm

Thursday 3rd March: 9.00am; Adoration to 6.00pm

Friday 4th: 7.30pm; Saturday 5th: 10.00am

First Sunday in Lent - 6th March 2022
Saturday Vigil: 7.30pm; Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

Stations of the Cross: 6.00pm in the Church

Mass Intentions this Week
Friday 4th March at 7.30pm

First Anniversary Mass for James McCamphill, RIP

Saturday 5th March at 7.30pm
Anniversary Mass for Hugh & Kathleen O’Neill, RIP
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Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

LENT starts this week with Ash Wednesday.

Wednesday 2nd March Mass Times
9.00am & 7.30pm. 

It is a day of fast & abstinence.
Ashes will be distributed at both Masses

in the Church this year.
A small supply of Ashes will be available in the Church
on Wednesday. You may bring these ashes home and use
them within your own family

Trócaire Boxes are now available at the back of the
Church. Please take one per family.

Lavey Parish Mass Schedule
28th February - 6th March 2022

Monday 28th February & Thursday 3rd March: 9.15am 

ASH WEDNESDAY
2nd MARCH: 7.00am, 9.00am & 7.00pm

Ashes will be distributed at both Masses 

Friday 4th March: 9.15am & 7.00pm
Adoration: 9.30am - 5.00pm

First Sunday in Lent
Saturday 5th March: 7.00pm Vigil Mass
Sunday 6th March: 9.00am & 11.00am

Stations of the Cross: 6.00pm

Greenlough Collections - 20/02/22
Weekly/Mthly/Cash: £662.65; B/Fund: £243.27.

Lourdes Hospitalité: £86.00. Thank you very much.

Continuous Prayer Movement for Marriage & Family Life

Our Day of Prayer is usually on the 29th day of each month. 
Say your hour on Monday 28th February 

or on Tuesday 1st March. 

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sunday

12.00 Noon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

PARISH NEWSLETTER ITEMS
Please telephone: 028 2582 1190 or email

greenloughparish@gmail.com all
Anniversary Names & Newsletter Notices

by 1.00pm on Wednesday. Thank you.

Parish Collection Counting Teams
If you were on the counting teams pre
COVID and would be willing to continue
or if  anyone would like to become
involved for the first time please tel
Paddi in the Parish Office: 02825821190 or email:
greenloughparish@gmail.com by Monday 7th March.

Monthly Church Cleaning Teams
We are now hoping to return

to pre-covid cleaning schedule. 
Some of our monthly teams have retired

this year. We thank them for all their
help throughout the years. 

If you were on the cleaning teams pre
covid or involved in the daily
cleaning/sanitising during covid and
would be willing to continue or if
anyone would like to become involved
for the first time please contact Paddi in
the Parish Office: 02825821190 or
email: greenloughparish@gmail.com by Monday 14 March.

This would involve signing up for one month per year.

DRIVE IN BINGO
Sunday 27th February

2.00pm at the GAA Pitch
Massive jackpot up for grabs - £3600.


